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June 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer 

As we approach the final term of this academic year, we are busy making arrangements to 

make the ends of Primary school a special time for our wonderful Year 6’s   

Today we can confirm the Year 6 Leavers’ Prom which will take place on Thursday 15 July.  

The children will be arriving from 6.45pm where they can meet to have photos taken outside 

the entrance to Gold Hall and then they will all go inside together at 7pm. The Prom will 

finish at 8.30pm. 

We are committed to providing a great prom experience whilst taking every precaution to 

ensure a safe event. As we cannot guarantee what safeguards will need to be in place at the 

time we are letting you know in advance that there will be no vehicle access to the school 

site.  Any children arriving by car will need to be dropped off in the carparks nearby to allow 

for greater social distancing on the school site.  

The school will provide the children with food and drinks so the children will not need to bring 

any money with them. 

Our end of year prom is an important transitional event and the children often come ‘dressed 

to impress’. This always makes the event feel very special but please know that there is no 

expectation for children to do this and all children are welcome in an outfit that they feel 

happy and comfortable in. We love individualism, so come in what makes you feel special.  

We also ask for no mobile phones. Please ensure your child does not bring one with them. 

Any phones brought to the prom will be collected in by a member of staff and returned at the 

end. 

All children must be collected promptly at 8.30pm by an adult. 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Ajewole 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader 
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